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August 15, 2016 
 
RE: SPAR LETTER 
 
Dear Parents: 
 
The School Public Accountability Report for 2015-2016 describes our students’ academic 
achievement in reading, writing, mathematics, and science as well as Springwood Elementary meeting 
the federal requirements of the No Child Left Behind Act.  The report gives detailed information 
regarding the School Improvement Plan.  The report is used as a planning guide for the upcoming 
school year.  As our partner in education we encourage you to review the report to assist us with 
preparing students for a bright future. 
 
Springwood Elementary School was identified as a “C” school for the 2015-2016 school year. As the 
principal of Springwood Elementary I am dedicated to excellence and bringing about the needed 
adjustments to make us the best school we can be. We have a deep commitment to ensure growth in 
all academic areas and our staff has spent this summer addressing the NEW Common Core 
benchmarks and understanding better what we must do to make your child’s school the best place for 
them to grow into college ready students. 
 
Our Springwood family invites you to take an active role in planning for the educational 
improvements of your children.  Parental involvement at school will make a difference.  Our goal is to 
provide all students with the opportunity to excel in academics.  We will not stop until every child 
reaches his or her full potential. 
 
The 2015-2016 School Public Accountability Report for Springwood Elementary School is available 
for viewing in the office or can be viewed at http://www.fldoe.org/eias/eiaspubs.  On behalf of 
Springwood, we thank you and appreciate your continued support of our school.  We anticipate a 
remarkable year and look forward to seeing each of you. 
 
Sincerely,  

 

Dr. Christopher Small 

Proud Principal 
  


